
The Gloversville FMS Workforce Career 

Center will be CLOSED on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays to the PUBLIC effective 

Tuesday, October 12th until further notice.  

 

The Center will be open on Wednesdays                  

          from 8:30 -12:30 and 1:00 -4:30 

 

 

 WE WILL CONTINUE TO PROVIDE SERVICES TO 

JOBSEEKERS AND EMPLOYERS BY TELEPHONE 

AND VIRTUALLY PLEASE CALL (518) 842-3676  

OR E-MAIL US AT info@fmsworkforcesolutions.org  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT APPLYING 

FOR UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE BENEFITS  

GO ONLINE TO www.labor.ny.gov 

OR CALL 1-888-209-8124. 

 

The Amsterdam Center at 2620 Riverfront Center  

will be open Monday – Friday if you need immediate 

assistance or information 

(518) 842-3676 

mailto:info@fmsworkforcesolutions.org
http://www.labor.ny.gov/


 


